
HMFP celebrates 25 years!    
Congratulations to the physicians and staff of HMFP for 25 
years of outstanding service to our patients and the 
communities we serve. 

 

 

“In 1998, HMFP started with 700 physicians. Today, we number more than 2,200 and 
growing strong,” said HMFP President and CEO, Alexa B. Kimball, MD, MPH. “Our 
achievements are the result of the exceptional contributions of so many talented and 
compassionate clinicians, researchers, and educators that make HMFP one of the 
largest and most respected physician organizations in our region. On behalf of our 
Board of Directors and myself, we extend our deep respect and gratitude for your 
contributions, and excitement for continued success as we move forward together.” 

 

“The most significant positive change in HMFP over the last 25 years has been that the 
departments at BIDMC have grown closer in working together.” 

-Clifford B. Saper, MD, PhD 
 
“HMFP enhances BIDMC’s commitment to collegial relationships between departments 
and physicians…this respectful, collaborative, clinical atmosphere is unique among 
major academic medical centers.” 

-Richard Schwartzstein, MD 
 

“It has been over 20 years since my own care by HMFP physicians and BIDMC nurses 
saved my life, so after 50 years as a physician at BIDMC, I’d like to express my 
gratitude.” 

-Robert S. Brown, MD 
 
 
 


